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IMPORTANT! 
Molina Provider News: 

 

Patient Discharge Reports 
 

Molina Healthcare is committed to improved health outcomes for our members. Follow up 

after hospitalization is critical for a patient’s health and well-being, including prevention of 

readmission.  

 

Molina sends daily member discharge reports to providers via email. If you are not receiving 

these communications, please make sure that you have an email address on file with Molina.    

 

To provide or update your email address, please call us at 855-322-4076, Monday – Friday, 

8am – 5pm or send an email to MFLProviderNetworking@molinahealthcare.com.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued care to our Members! 

Molina Healthcare of Florida 


